
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

   

      

   

                                                                                               

 

 

Welcome to the Summer edition of the Southern District Community Engagement Newsletter.   
With Christmas just around the corner, we would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a safe 
and happy Christmas. 
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Follow us! 

 

 

 

South Australia Police acknowledge 
and respect the traditional owners 
of the country. We recognise and 

respect their cultural heritage, 
beliefs and relationships with the 
land and that this is of continuing 

importance today. 
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Bushfire Prevention 

To combat the threat of bushfires this summer SA Police, supported by Neighbourhood Watch SA, 
has re-launched its bushfire prevention campaign - ‘Why Risk It?’ 

Developed in collaboration with the SA Country Fire Service it puts a spotlight on the regulations 
around those seemingly harmless activities that can accidentally start bushfires such as garden 
waste burning, harvesting, and lighting campfires. 

You too can help SAPOL and other emergency services make this season as safe as possible. If 
you undertake any activity which may be a fire risk, please consider the weather conditions and 
check the restrictions around that activity beforehand by visiting the CFS website. 

 

Traffic Watch - Traffic Watch Online 

Use the Traffic Watch online form or app for reporting 
traffic related incidents in the following circumstances – 
non-urgent AND do not require police attendance.  

Please call 000 in an emergency or 131 444 for non-
urgent police attendance. 

The Traffic Watch app can be located within SAPOL’s mobile 
app which is a portal for important SAPOL services and 
information. SAPOL's mobile app is a free download for 
Android (versions 4.4 and higher) and iPhone (iOS 10 and 
higher) users.  

 

https://www.instagram.com/southaustraliapolice/
https://www.facebook.com/SouthAustraliaPolice/
https://www.police.sa.gov.au/
https://www.police.sa.gov.au/your-safety/crime-prevention-and-security/safety-and-security-tips
https://www.cfs.sa.gov.au/site/home.jsp
https://www.police.sa.gov.au/online-services/traffic-watch2


 

 

 

 

 

     

 

The Arrivals and Associated Directions are effective as of 12.01am on 23 
November 2021.  

For current entry conditions and how these are applied go to https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/travel 

                             

 

 

BE SAFE AND SECURE THIS CHRISTMAS 
 
Christmas is a time for giving. For thieves, it is peak season for 
stealing. With the Christmas season approaching, South Australia 
Police recommend these crime prevention tips to assist you in 
making your Christmas safe and to help reduce the risk of 
becoming a victim.  
 
 Avoid placing gifts under a Christmas tree that is visible from the 

street. Gifts that are easily seen advertise your purchases to 
potential thieves. 
  
 When shopping online, ensure your computer has up to date 

internet security. Remember if the deal sounds too good to be 
true, it probably is. 
 
For further information and more crime prevention tips, click the 

fact sheet or visit www.police.sa.gov.au 

https://www.police.sa.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0004/949891/Christmas-Security-fact-sheet.pdf
https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/travel
https://www.covid-19.sa.gov.au/emergency-declarations/arrivals
https://www.police.sa.gov.au/your-safety/crime-prevention-and-security/safety-and-security-tips

